CITY OF PORTSMOUTH

Community Development Department Planning Department
(603) 610-7281 (603) 610-7216
PLANNING DEPARTMENT
November 26, 2018

Deer Street Associates
PO Box 100
York Harbor, Maine 03911

Re: Property at 163 Deer Street, Lot 4
Assessor Plan 125, Lot 17-2

Dear Applicants:

The Board of Adjustment at its regular meeting on November 20, 2018 completed its
consideration of your request for extension regarding the above property.

Action:

The Board voted to grant a one-year extension through April 18, 2020 of the variances
granted April 18, 2017.

The minutes and tape recording of the meeting may be reviewed in the Planning
Department.

Very truly yours,

e/

David Rheaume, Chairman
Board of Adjustment

mek

c: Robert Marsilia, Chief Building Inspector
Roseann Maurice-Lentz, City Assessor
R. Timothy Phoenix, Esq.

1 Junkins Avenue
Portsmouth, New Hampshire 03801
Fax (603) 427-1593



